
 

 
DATE:  April 5, 2021 
 
TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
 
THRU:  Neiman Young, PhD., Assistant City Manager 
  neimany@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-3898 
 
FROM:  Jennifer Buxton, Assistant Director Grant Monitoring 
  jenniferb9@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-3976 
 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position    Department 

1. Jennifer Buxton                              Assistant Director    Grant Monitoring 
                  
BACKGROUND: 
 
Staff will provide the City Council with information on programs and initiatives regarding affordable 

homeownership. Briefing will include a review of the Infill Housing Incentive Program.  

 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 

PowerPoint 
Infill Housing Incentive Program Guidelines 
 
 
 
  

 

BRIEFING TO CITY COUNCIL 
Affordable Housing Policy Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
Briefing for the City Council Meeting of April 13, 2021 

mailto:neimany@cctexas.com

